
Newsletter
S O U T H  L E E  N u r s e r y

Date: Friday 13th May 2022

Dates for the diary:

Reminders

As the weather is warming up (finally!),
please ensure your child has a named sunhat
and suncream in nursery.

PTA Tombola
The PTA are running a tombola at our
Family Fun Day and have asked for a
donation of small prizes for parents to win.
More information to follow in next week's
newsletter. 

Friday 20th May
Friday 27th May

Monday 30th May
Monday 6th June
Friday 1st July
Saturday 2nd July
Monday 4th July
Tuesday 5th July
Wednesday 6th July
Friday 8th July

OPEN DAY
Nursery Family Fun Day
Jubilee Street Party
HALF TERM
Term Time Pupils Return
Nursery Sports Day
PTA Summer Party
Swans Graduation
South Lee Arts Evensong
Summer Fete
Last Day for Term Time
Pupils

From the Nursery Manager...

Firstly, I would like to say a huge thank you
to all the parents that joined me at the
information evening on Tuesday. I hope that
you found it helpful! I shall put the
information on Tapestry for any parents that
missed it. 
I am really pleased that the new morning
drop off routine is working well and I hope
that you are enjoying a small insight to your
child’s day. 
After the May half term, the Swans will be
using the dining facilities within the school,
in preparation for joining Reception class in
September. Along the same theme, Swans
pupils will be joining Pre-Prep in their Friday
morning assembly. I’m sure the children will
thoroughly enjoy this and hopefully share
the experience with you at the end of their
day in nursery. 
We are really looking forward to all the
exciting events ahead, in particular our
Family Fun Day and Jubilee Party. We look
forward to seeing you there!

Baby Ball Crazy
Join us for our Baby Ball Crazy sessions, for
children age 0-3 years, every Tuesday during
term time. The session runs from 1.45pm -
2.45pm and costs £4.00 per family (paid on
arrival). 

Parent & Toddler
These exciting sessions are held every
Wednesday and Friday during term time in
our onsite Forest School! The session runs
from 9.15am - 10.15am and costs £3.00 per
family (paid on arrival). Siblings of pupils at
our Nursery are welcome!

Due to our Open Day and Jubilee Party,
Parent Social Tennis will be cancelled until
after half term. We look forward to seeing
you then!

Parent Social TennisParent Bootcamp
Sgl Training Bootcamp will be resuming at
South Lee School for participants of all
abilities on Monday 23rd May. Spaces are
limited so please contact Sam Last
(07765695049) to book a place!
Time: 8.45am - 9.30am
Price: £5.00 per session

https://www.facebook.com/Sgl-Training-1816599088603028/?__cft__[0]=AZXq6vmmxrNTTClgojOsS8KaQjo8ltEemCrogrMQ_gAaDKUhaqXf8a9XA9dB9ps8DANBrHRx1Bact73QZBrDhYYYojCf_Ja_BjpbQ-hKVJqCZMMaL9nUuoemuu2we1XEE3JMrJoST2GErFjJIqEYRDQm7mX0Kru4lCOh5OhhA1EPwQ&__tn__=kK-R
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